Sample Letter of Medical Necessity
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Fax To: 419-636-7916
Mail To: PO Box 626 Bryan, OH 43506

In order to obtain approval for Home Phototherapy Equipment, insurance payors require a letter or statement of medical necessity. Here is a sample that may be provided to the doctor if needed. The letter should be written and signed by the prescribing physician and should be printed on his or her official stationery or letterhead.
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Sample Letter

Date: ______________

To Whom It May Concern:



Helpful Hint:

Now prescribers can use our handy Doctor’s Written Order Form instead of a Rx and a letter!

A copy of this form is attached to this packet or it can be found at www.daavlin.com

My patient, _______________________, (Date of Birth: ___ / ___/ ______ ) is a _____ year old patient who has been

under my care for ______ years for the treatment of ____________.
The percentage of this patient’s body surface

affected (BSA) by this disease is ______%.
It has been recalcitrant to many treatment methods, as the patient has

previously been treated with ____________ with little or no success. However, the patient has shown improvement from

ultraviolet light / sunlight.

Because of the severity and extent of this skin condition, I have determined that it is medically necessary for this patient to continue treatment with ultraviolet light. Ultraviolet light therapy is a very safe and effective treatment, approved by the FDA. This patient will most likely require UV therapy intermittently for the rest of their life, therefore, a home phototherapy unit is the most cost effective option.

Treatment in a phototherapy center would require unnecessary travel and loss of productivity for the patient, and the cost to your insurance company of on-going, in-office therapy would be far greater than the one-time purchase of a home unit. In addition, recent studies have shown extremely high patient compliance rates with home phototherapy, as patients are much less likely to miss treatments when the device is readily available to them.

For these reasons, I have prescribed a Daavlin Narrowband UVB home phototherapy unit. This one-time purchase will enable the patient to reach and maintain a state of remission. This device is FDA compliant and has the same healing potential as the ultraviolet units used in medical centers, but was designed specifically for home use. It is easy and safe for the patient to operate after proper instruction and continued monitoring by me. I feel that this patient is reliable, motivated to get well, and able to understand and follow my directions.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Physician’s Signature________________________________ (Stamps are not acceptable)

Physician’s Name (Printed)____________________________ Physician’s NPI Number_________________________
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